
 

CITY OF SALEM 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Salem Conservation Commission 

978-619-5685 

 

Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent for John Swansburg of Salem Flatbread LLC, 

258 Andover Street, Georgetown MA. Purpose of hearing is to discuss proposed construction of 

a harborwalk and associated improvements at 311 Derby St (Flatbread Company) within an area 

subject to protection under the Wetlands Protection Act MGL c.131§40 and Salem Wetlands 

Protection & Conservation Ordinance. Hearing will be held 10/13/16 at 6:30pm in the City Hall 

Annex, 3
rd

 floor conference room, 120 Washington St. 

 

Please print legal ad on: 
 

October 6, 2016 
 

 

Payment to be submitted by: 

 

Susan St. Pierre 

Susan St. Pierre Consulting Services 

74 Bay View Ave. 

Salem, MA 01970 

 

781-439-2461 


